
Student Rep Report on Sept. 19th
The beginning of the school year has been a blast at East this year. We just had our “Welcome
back” football game and dance. There was a very good turnout with almost 600 kids! The boys
football team has been going well this year. They have a home game on Friday at 6! Other
sports in full swing are volleyball, girls and boys soccer, and cross country. Girls soccer has a
game tonight, and cross country has a meet in Grand Rapids. Boys soccer has a game this
Thursday at East.

New teachers joined us this year in Choir and Orchestra. Both have been very fun in
class and the students have been loving them. There is an orchestra retreat on friday at East.
The first concert is coming up on on Wed November 8th. Dr Aldrige, the violin chair from
DSSYO came and did a lesson for the orchestras today as well.

Stu go has been getting going and putting together many fun events for the year. Some new
clubs have joined us this year, like quora and an updated GSA.
“Mean Girls” musical practices have been going on from 26th-29th of october
No phones policy
-good focus
-more bonding
-good changes
-kids have concerns over safety
-Issues in classes
-Halllways are very crowded


